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In reference to SB243. Since my previous attempts to articulate a reasoned 

opposition to these clearly unconstitutional infringements upon the rights of all 

Oregonians has gone unnoticed and unanswered, let me be bluntly unequivocal;  No. 

No. No. No. Particularly as it pertains to any restrictions related to M114, and its 

unconstitutional ban on standard capacity magazines, erroneously referred to as 

"large, or high capacity" magazines.    


